Minutes of Pike Road Town Council Regular Meeting
Wednesday, December 23, 2020 |7:00 AM
Pike Road Town Hall by Teleconference

Mayor Stone called the meeting to order at 7:02 AM. Councilman Fuhrman opened the meeting with prayer.

Roll Call: Council members present by teleconference were Mayor Stone, Angie Bradsher, Chris Dunn, Doug
Fuhrman, Chris Myers and Rob Steindorff. A quorum was noted. Also participating by teleconference were
Liz Craig, Doyle Fulier, Nancy Parks and Brad Flowers. Lisa Burke was present from Town Hall.

Consideration was given to the minutes for the regular council meeting of November 25, 2020 and the
November 24, 2020 work session. Councilman Steindorff made a motion to accept the minutes as presented,
Councilman Dunn seconded. The minutes were adopted as presented.

Mayor Stone noted to the council that the first reading of the annexations would be held over to a future
meeting.
Old Business:

There were no items of old business.

New business:

The only item of new business was Resolution 037- 2020/2021 Bid Award for Paving Project. Brad
Flowers, Town Engineer, shared details with the council. There was some discussion. Councilman Dunn
made a motion to approve Resolution 037- 2020/2021 Bid Award for Paving Project. Councilman

Steindorff seconded. Unanimous consent was given without a vote by Mayor Stone. The resolution was
approved. {Resolution 037-2020/2021)

Other business:
Mayor Stone thanked everyone for participating and wished all a Merry Christmas.

With no further business, Councilman Dunn made a motion to adjourn at 7:21 AM. Councilman Steindorff
seconded. Unanimous consent was given to adjourn.

Respectfully submitted,

K0 0 Quite

Lisa Burke, Clerk
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